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Dear Adm. Maratos, Dear Michel 
From my point of view the proposal reported on the letter 06/2010 is a good solution that takes a 
picture of the existing situation. 
I also think that this one is the best compromise that should satisfy the different positions.  
For this reason I support the way forward proposed and I also hope that it can be share by different 
Countries involved. 
Best Regards 
Paolo Lusiani 
   

 


